Hello Steve,
 
Hope all is well.  I wanted to reach out and thank you and your company for the great job on the boardwalk.   Bird Bay owners have been more than enthusiastic with the results.
 
Thank you again for your communication with the boardwalk committee during the last 2-3 years while we were working on getting approval to rebuild the boardwalk.
 
Have a great day,
Marcus Joseph

